Update 

IGIC Natural Resources, Environment and Climate (NREC) Committee:
Winter hibernation time for this committee.  
 
We had our last meeting on Monday August 14 at UHL, Oakdale.  Presentations are on ftp://ftp.igsb.uiowa.edu/pub/Download/IGIC. We had presentations on spill plume mapping, fen mapping, common land unit status at FSA, USGS updates on NHD, GIS at OSA, soil digitizing updates and NAIP photography, floodplain mapping from FEMA, and lidar project status.  Good attendance and pizza for lunch.
 
NREC sponsored two lidar hands on workshops, one on March 7 at ISU and one at UNI on May 31.  No plans for future workshops, though we should have a Lidar session next April at the IGIC Conference in Sioux City.
Jim Giglierano

